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Green Street Sustainability Park Master Plan Survey Available through May 10th   
 
Ridgway, CO – The Town of Ridgway has initiated a master 
planning process for the Green Street Park and your 
participation is essential! Please take a few minutes to 
check out the Green Street Sustainability Park website and 
fill out an online survey at 
https://readymag.website/u4242466480/4705864/. Tell us 
about your needs and priorities for the future of the Green 
Street Sustainability Park!  
 
For more information, please contact Preston Neill, Town Manager, at  pneill@town.ridgway.co.us or 970-
626-5308, ext. 212.  
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